26th January, 1949,

Dear sir,

#ith reference to my letter of the 20th
ultimo respecting the Steamer " SAINT BERTRAND" ,
I shall be glad to learn whether you have yet been
able to obtaln from the Owners the Classification
Certificates forwarded to them on the 13th ultimo
in order that these be returned to this Office
for amendmwent of the Subject" 1tems as requested,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the

JeTax 11,E8q,,
PARIS,

Lloyd's Register
Foundation
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